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Welcome to the New School Year! 
 
We’re excited to welcome you and your child to Nursery or Kindergarten! To support a smooth transition, we’ll be 
using a staggered entry process on September 3rd, 4th, and 5th. 
 
What to Expect: 
 
September 3rd & 4th 
Families will attend a 10-minute in-person meeting with their child’s teacher. This is a chance to connect, share 
information, and help your child feel comfortable. 
脥 Please click the School Interview link to book your meeting. 
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/ttudt 
 
If you don’t know your child’s teacher, contact the office before booking. 
 
September 5th 
Students will attend a 1-hour classroom introduction session with their teacher and classmates. Details about 
your child’s session will be shared by the classroom teacher during your 10-minute meeting on Wednesday 
or Thursday. 
 
We look forward to a great start to the year! 
 
Sincerely, 
Harrow School 


